
Meeting on the basis of the Jagiellonian University 

 

The Jagiellonian University in Krakow (Poland) organized a training course on the subject of recognition of prior 

education and organization of international academic mobility. 

The meeting was attended by representatives of Ukrainian universities and institutions that are the partners of the 

project consortium. During the event with Ukrainian participants worked the following speakers:  project coordinator 

Professor Marek Frankovych and his colleagues from the office of scientific projects, the academic support center and the 

career center of the Jagiellonian University; representatives of the Warsaw University of Economics; the head of the National 

Erasmus+ office in Ukraine Svitlana Shytikova; representative of the Ministry of Education and of Sciences of Ukraine Serhiy 

Shkabko. 

 

 



 

 


